February 23, 2005

IDAHO DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
ATTN DAN NELSON
2735 AIRPORT WAY
BOISE ID 83705-5082

RE: APPLICATION FOR TRANSFER ON WATER RIGHT63-31590

Dear Mr. Nelson;

Per our meeting on 2/23/2005, 1 feel it would be in my best interest to only request the
remaining portion of the water rights after the current splits from water right 63-9655 as
proposed by previous transfers. Whereas my water right is supplemental to my canal
water, I feel this amount of water would satisfy my needs when I combine my well use
with the canal water.

This will in no way reduce the other water users holding splits of the original water right
as they have applied for them. The reasoning behind taking the reduced amount is to
prevent any conflict or protests from the other water users holding splits on this water
right. I also understand that once the transfer is approved that I will not be able to come
back at any future date and request the original amount of water be re-instated.

Respectfully,

RO

Fred Maul



PRIMARY WATER RIGHT

RIGHT COMPARISON FOR 63-9655

63-9655
LEWIS & WELEBIR
0.93 CFS/208.8 AFA

47 AC IRRIG.

PROPOSED
THROUGH
EXISTING

TRANSFERS AT EQUAL SPLIT

63-31462
WELEBIR
0.48 CFS /108 AFA
24 ACIRRIG.

63-31470

BOHLMAN
0.19 CFS /42.8 AFA
9.5 AC IRRIG. These two
rights will
probably
need to be
AR6(::,I-{3(1J17I§T A reduced to
0.09 CFS /19.4 AFA 0.08 cfs aqd
4.3 AC IRRIG. 0.01 cfs will
be lost due

to the splits
to make sure
63-31591

aine - there isn’t
0.09 CFS /19.4 AFA an
4.3 AC IRRIG. enlargement

63-31590
MAUL

0.08 CFS/19.2 AFA
4.9 AC IRRIG.

SUPPLEMENTAL



